The Directorate of Information & Public Relations, Government of Meghalaya is putting necessary efforts to facilitate the bringing about of the Meghalaya State Film Policy. Efforts in this regard are ongoing. The introduction of the State Film Policy will boost the interest of film making and film makers from within and outside the state and subsequently promote Meghalaya as a Film Friendly Destination.

